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Security-Related Information Notice 
This letter forwards sensitive security-related information 
which is requested to be withheld from public disclosure in 
accordance with 10 CFR 2.390. Upon removal of Attachment 
1, the balance of this letter may be made public. 
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May 24, 2021 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Director, Division of Security Operations 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Global Nuclear Fuel 

Scott P. Murray 
Manager, Facility Licensing 

3901 Castle Hayne Road 
P.O. Box 780, Mail Code K-84 
Wilmington, NC 28402 
USA 

T 910 819 5950 
scott. murray@ge.com 

Subject: GNF-A Update of Standard Practice Procedures Plan (SPPP) 

References: 1) NRC License No. SNM-1097, Docket No. 70-1113 

Global Nuclear Fuel-Americas, LLC (GNF-A) hereby submits an update to the GNF-A non­
possessing Standard Practice Procedures Plan (SPPP) information in accordance with 10 CFR 
95.19(b). 

An SPPP update is provided because of a change to the management representative certifying 
the current facility security officer, which is considered a minor, nonsubstantive change. The 
updated SPPP is provided as Attachment 1 to this letter. 

Please note that Attachment 1 contains sensitive security-related information that is requested 
to be withheld from public disclosure. 

Please contact me at (910) 819-5950 if you have any questions regarding this information. 

Sincerely, 

J1~P 
Scott P. Murray, Manager 
Facility Licensing 

Attachment: 1) GNF-A SPPP dated 5/24/21 (GNF-A Security-Related Information) 

cc: NRC Region II Administrator 
D.W. Hase (NRC-NSIR) 
J. Rowley (NRC-NMSS) 
SPM 21-015 
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